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Report of the Standards 
Committee 



 



The STANDARDS COMMITTEE reports and recommends as follows: - 
 
 
1. Appointment of Independent Person(s) 
 
That at its meeting on 12 September 2023, the Committee will give consideration to 
a report of the Assistant Director of Law and Governance setting out proposals for 
the recruitment process for the role of Independent Person(s). 
 
The Committee’s recommendations to Council will be set out in a supplementary 
report. 
 
 
Note:  At its meeting on 12 September 2023, the Committee will also give 
consideration to a report of the Assistant Director of Law and Governance inviting 
them to review the current Code of Conduct and to determine whether it wishes to 
propose any amendments. Any such proposals will be reported to a future meeting 
of Council. 
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